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Upcoming Dates At A Glance
June 

1st - Track And Field
4th - P.A. Day
7th - Gr. 7/8 Trip to Blue Mountain
7th - Drumming Workshop Gr 1-4
8th - Gr. 3 to Pioneer Village
9th - Boot Sale @ EG Sports Complex
12th-14th - Sharon Showcase
27th - Grade 8 Grad
28th - Early dismissal @ 12:00 p.m.





Student Drop-Off and Pick-Up &         
Student Safety

Please be mindful  that supervision does not start until 8:45 a.m., and 
students may not be left on their own (inside or outside) prior to that 
time.  

The lot at the front of the school is off limits to parents during the bus 
times - 8:45 - 9:00 a.m. and 3:15 - 4:00 p.m.  To ensure student 
safety, please use the Kiss and Ride loop, as opposed to the bus 
loop.  If your child is arriving late, please park and walk your child into 
the school. If you are picking up your child early, please park and 
come in as opposed to stopping in the bus loop.  

If a child is arriving at 9:00 they are considered late, and will need to 
come into the office to sign in before heading to class.  

Safety Reminder: Kiss ‘n’ Ride
As we finally get to enjoy some nicer weather, please be reminded 
to stay vigilant when dropping off or picking up your children from 
the Kiss ‘n’ Ride. Cars may only pause so that students may exit the 
vehicle to meet a staff member on duty. We kindly ask that you do 
not park your car in the Kiss ‘n’ Ride. If you must park, please find 
an available parking spot and walk your child to the front door of the 
school (or to a staff member on duty outdoors). Thank you!

Bus Loop/Kiss ‘n’ Ride and Pick-up/Drop-off

Thank you for supporting Student 
Safety



Our school Code of Behaviour makes reference to appropriate 
dress at school. At this time of year, students are reminded that 
short shorts, spaghetti straps, mesh tops, muscle shirts and 
bare midriffs are not considered appropriate for school. Again, 
in an effort to keep the classroom floors clean, we ask that 
children have indoor and outdoor shoes at school. An extra set 
of clothing (pants, socks) would also be advisable for younger 
children who may get wet or muddy during outdoor play.

2018-2019 School Year Calendar

Holidays
Labour Day Monday, September 3, 2018
Thanksgiving Day Monday, October 8, 2018
Christmas Vacation Monday, December 24, 2018 to Friday, January 4, 2019
Family Day Monday, February 18, 2019
Mid-Winter Break Monday, March 11, 2019 to Friday, March 15, 2019
Good Friday Friday, April 19, 2019
Easter Monday Monday, April 22, 2019
Victoria Day Monday, May 20, 2019

PA Days
Monday, September 24, 2018

Monday, October 22, 2018
Friday, November 23, 2018
Friday, January 18, 2019
Friday, February 1, 2019
Monday, June 3, 2019
Friday, June 28, 2019









 It’s time to remind children about being safe in our community.
 
It’s a good time for parents to remind children about personal safety. 

Here's what children need to know:

● Their name, age, telephone number, address, city and province.  This can be done 
through rhyme or song.

● How to contact their parents at any time, by memorizing cell or work numbers.
● How and under what circumstances to call 911.
● To never approach or enter a stranger's vehicle.  A responsible adult would never ask a 

child for directions or any other question for that matter.
● Make sure they know they have a right to say "no" to an adult, especially when the adult is 

asking them to do something they have been taught is wrong or feels uncomfortable.  
Reminding children of this right is important because children are taught from a young age 
to respect adults.

● To always tell parents where they will be and to never enter someone's home without their 
parent's permission.

● If home alone, never admit it when answering the phone. Never answer a knock at the 
door or speak through it.  Adults can be very persuasive.  Teach your child to call you if 
there is a knock at the door and if they fear for their safety, teach them to call 911.  Make 
sure they know that police officers are there to help them and would not get mad if it were 
a false alarm.

● If they think they are being followed or are in danger they should run home or to a public 
place.  If someone grabs them, they should try to get away, yelling and screaming while 
doing so.

● It is important to play in safe areas, never take shortcuts and stick with a buddy whenever 
possible.

 
It is never too early or too late to teach children the importance of personal safety.  Common 
sense, communication and consistency are the keys. Remind children to alert a responsible 
adult if something strange happens that makes them feel uncomfortable. Remember, crime 
prevention is everyone's responsibility.

 

For more information on this subject, visit www.yrp.ca.

 

http://www.yrp.ca/


Summer Institute

Looking for summer learning and fun activities for students entering Senior Kindergarten 
to Grade 8? Summer Institute offers academic, recreational and athletic programs and 
activities with intentional links to the Ontario Curriculum.

The program runs for six weeks during July and August. It is offered at 11 school sites 
around York Region.

For more information on dates, programs and locations, please visit the Summer 
Institute page on www.yrdsb.ca.

 Families can register on line, as well as in person or by mail.

Base Registration Weekly Fees:

York Region District School Board students: $105 (4 day weeks) $120 (5 day 
weeks)

Non- York Region District School Board students: $130 (4 day weeks) $155 (5 day 
weeks)

School Cash Online

All YRDSB schools are now using School Cash Online as an online 
payment system. School Cash Online is an easy, safe and convenient 
way for families to pay online for extracurricular items or events, 
including yearbooks and field trips. It helps to reduce paper and the 
amount of cash/cheques handled by parents and students.
 
Families may make payments using School Cash Online, or by cash 
or cheque.
 
You can register for School Cash Online at any time. There is also a 
button on our school website. Once you are registered, you will be 
notified of any new items available for your child.

http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/summer/si/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/summer/si/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/summer/si/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/


Student Absences
Please DO NOT direct absence notes to the teacher.  Instead, inform the 
office by phone at 905-478-4952. You can leave a voicemail on our 
attendance line 24 hours a day, or notify us by email at 
sharon.ps@yrdsb.ca.  We will notify the teacher.  Please include your 
child’s first and last name, teacher, reason and anticipated return to school 
date.

Bussing
1. Per Student Transportation Services policy, students may not ride on any bus 

that they are not already assigned to.
2. STSYR works closely with school bus operators to help ensure safe, reliable 

transportation is provided to students. Occasionally service times may be 
disrupted for various reasons. As a result, parents and students are 
encouraged to review the Late Bus Report 

http://net.schoolbuscity.com/latebus

18/19 Kindergarten Registration continues
Kindergarten registration commenced on January 19, 2018 for the 2018-19 school 
year. Registration forms are available on YRDSB’s website: www.yrdsb.ca. Children 
who turn four or five years old during 2018, live within the school boundary and 
whose parents are public school tax supporters will be eligible to register for 
kindergarten. A kindergarten information session for parents is being planned for this 
spring. For more information please visit the YRDSB website or contact your local 
school.

Presenting the Sharon Showcase!

The Sharon Showcase Talent Show will be presented on the afternoons of June 
12th (Primary) and 13th (Gr. 4-8) from 2:00-3:15pm, and on June 14th (all) from 
6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. POPCORN will also be on sale at all shows with proceeds 
going toward the Grade 8 Graduation! We encourage parents to choose ONE 
performance to attend as our parking and space in the gym is limited. Thank you for 
your support and understanding. We look forward to a great show!

mailto:sharon.ps@yrdsb.ca
http://net.schoolbuscity.com/latebus
http://www.yrdsb.ca/







